Date: 29th January 2016 Edition: 17

Christ Church Contact



Message from the Head Teacher

Dear Parents/Carers.

I would like to draw your attention to the email sent out by school yesterday, with regards to the Internet Safety day on 9th February. It would be great if you could find time to read it and follow some of the suggested activities with your children.

The internet is a fantastic tool, used widely in many aspects of our lives. Therefore, it is great to see the current generation of children using it so proficiently and confidently. However, we just have to make sure that the children use the Internet safely and responsibly, this is why we now spend more time teaching the children about E-safety, not to frighten them but to make them aware of the potential dangers and also equip them with the tools to keep them safe.

Ania Vaughan Head Teacher

<u>Dates for w/c 01st February 2016</u>

Friday 5th—Fine Class Assembly & Join Me Learn (JML)

<u>Parking Outside of School</u>

Please can all parents / carers ensure that they are not parking in the disabled bays along Bowling Road or double parking across driveways / blocking other cars in as we are receiving a number of complaints on this matter from the local residents.

Golden Book

Congratulations to the children who have been entered into the Golden Book this week.

Olivia Poynter - McKee Class

Anna Fourie—McKee Class

Lilly Dass - Carle Class

Millie Dean - Carle Class

Daniel Makuela - Carle Class

Jessica Cole—Carle Class

Jeevan Jaison—Tolkien Class

Oliver Taylor—Tolkien Class

Huey Ekins—McKee Class

Molly Harrington—McKee Class

Alice Anstead—McKee Class

Fatima Hussain—McKee Class

Archie Foxon—McGough Class

Katie Healy—Lewis Class

Alex Greaves—Horowitz Class

Emily Davies—Carle Class

Olivia Retter—Fine Class

Grace Foskett—Fine Class

Kobe Dean— Hargreaves Class

Lucas Done—Shakespeare Class

Lucy Bloomer—Shakespeare Class

Alanah Riccardi—Shakespeare Class

Aaron Barker—Shakespeare Class

Sophie Roberts—Shakespeare Class

Isabella Abraham—Shakespeare Class

Jack O'Reilly—McGough Class

'Aiming High in Faith, Love and Learning'

www.christchurch.herts.sch.uk

Faith Curnow—McGough Class

Imogen Gillham—Lewis Class

Alex Downs—Lewis Class

Maeva Leroux— Horowitz Class

Isobel Foxon— Horowitz Class

Amy Briggs—Horowitz Class

Lucy Keen—Horowitz Class

Leni Nicholson—Horowitz Class

Luke Healy—Horowitz Class

Isabel Dudley—Horowitz Class

Toby Bacon—Horowitz Class

Kirsten-Eve Crane—Hargreaves Class

Aaron Botevyle—Fine Class

Eloise Middleton—Fine Class

Daniel Sabwa—Fine Class

Alice Redhead—Hargreaves Class

Ruby Cheshire—Butterworth Class

Stanley Knight—Butterworth Class

Levon Costelius-Burdett—Butterworth Class

Jack Harrington—Butterworth Class

Phoebe Mott—Lewis Class

Bella Shuffield—Butterworth Class

Tyler White—Butterworth Class

Evelyn Pearce—Butterworth Class

Skateboard Found

A skateboard was found just outside of the school grounds earlier on this week. If anyone has any information or knows who it may belong to, please contact the school office.

Appeal for Boy's Clothing

If anyone has any spare / unwanted boys clothing that they no longer need and are happy to donate for the school to use as spare's please can they be handed in to the school office.

ate: Edition

Christ Church Contact



Christian Aid 50th Anniversary Challenge

Starts & Ends: Allenbury's Sports Club, Ware

Saturday 14th May 2016

Walk or run a marathon (approx. 26 miles) in East Herts countryside.

Please see attached leaflet for full details, including how to register.

Netball & Football Update

The netball team lost their match against Morgans last night 18:1. But they should be proud of their hard work. Despite the scoreline, and the cold weather, they did not let their heads drop and continued enthusiastically to the end.

At times there was some excellent passing to get the ball from one end of the court to the other, but Morgans had some extremely tall players that made the match a greater challenge.

Man of the match went to Finn Bloomer, who worked tirelessly against their experienced shooters. Well done Finn!"

Similarly with Football, the team lost, 4-3, however played extremely well so a massive well done to them for staying motivated and positive until the end.

Well done all!

'Aiming High in Faith, Love and Learning'

www.christchurch.herts.sch.uk